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You're Invited: Library's 5th
Birthday Party
Saturday, June 7, 10AM - 3PM

Celebrate the library's 5th birthday with
us, rain or shine! Activities and special
events for all ages.

Fine Forgiveness and Free
Replacement Cards for Party Guests

Library patrons attending the party will be
able to have their library fines forgiven. Dig
out all those overdue materials that have
been hiding under your bed, today is the
day to return them for no fines! People
who want previous fines forgiven or to
replace a lost card, be sure to bring your
card or a picture ID. (Charges for lost
items not included in Fine Forgiveness.)

Free Cupcakes and Cupcake Baking
Contest

Bake a batch of cupcakes for the party
and you can choose to enter the cupcake
baking contest where our judges will name
a cupcake champ! If you plan to bake
cupcakes, please let us know by calling
886-6030 or online.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001aEraVOI86w17F7CAHfkHCp4gT7UTDN9LseRgAMloMyFBaWRhw-eWDv07mCh5l6XN5wQa6ypXjKt5DNuLiv9Xw625Dc5sbnsnIn3REcVKlqhbkr1L8KOD2uFAhBRz4NxP18N2CA6u7zVuI9Y85BLx12_UQArGiocsDSmm_jv5LWkPzrTZ3oxPWw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001aEraVOI86w17F7CAHfkHCp4gT7UTDN9LseRgAMloMyFBaWRhw-eWDoYhDBb2D29jvWNMGRMSimCREjsXrc1KQksO_ldifBYZRpaeP6xRZvCqWZlz4C2tLCWj6yIlKrE5K2IRbAEKDBeMqZ6vkSUBbMCYdhkmw_u-0dE43PAg_BX6Oqfv3Ufk0WB4Za8Z02O-&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001aEraVOI86w17F7CAHfkHCp4gT7UTDN9LseRgAMloMyFBaWRhw-eWDlgu8lFPQ0MkW_lk1gFou5vSQcWwk6YcZHKVBccELtSaXoDYKHI6mXGuugfi1pGIHU8dHAWkBlI6aTpbG2VonoDz7heKHeHKb7EkrL3rlnRyeabBeCo0_UNdVU6zdt1x6A==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001aEraVOI86w17F7CAHfkHCp4gT7UTDN9LseRgAMloMyFBaWRhw-eWDlgu8lFPQ0MkYjg8gCHkGHTQpQ43NQ19PBkGYce5kkLvDjFM_P9TE6VDGHBouCDvC09jebghaDGBIG9mdjmErA88LqbKwazbCS9R2mvceQ4FuOBfaqhgKPvYrZo7xgKNNvcJfCxtCsrdR3x5dgVMpFWaeh2SM6dqhQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001aEraVOI86w17F7CAHfkHCp4gT7UTDN9LseRgAMloMyFBaWRhw-eWDlgu8lFPQ0MkcrpL9JL1s_yKOMe0DrBaPa8HwNGfBSynyPefva5HawELzK2pyEg2ZgykwHlJ_cGc_OFT0i7jXKWe_0dYqVDf_GEiLVFAEOr5scJpSk_RAaQhV34xTb3KPPSzRDAuuv0DVqkIiHuyviWyxdjba0rOv7elbMylURESchlHEjDSbnswCrgT7Ni2ITO_KbfwCb9l-ZUZNBGhHhE04YnrnYaxoVHVqc1b-JAI7uZVd7zeJUZzDfrFPKWwqSr8Sj9XymixMVB9jQI143k=&c=&ch=


Children's Activities and
Entertainment

Face painting, crafts,
sidewalk chalk, Cluffee the
Clown

Local Author Meet &
Greet

Authors for all ages in a
variety of genres will be
selling and signing their
books. Authors include
Andy Cormier, Anne
Kelsey, Jane Rice, Joe
Smiga, Joyce Ray, Lewis
Hastings, Marcia
Strykowski, Mel Graykin,
Michael Sparling,
Michaeline della Fera,
Michelle McCorkle, Nikki
Andrews, Quincy Whitney,
Robin Rousseau, Ron
Dube, Roy Goodman,
Shara Puglisi Katsos, Ute
Carbone, Valerie Lofaso
Roy

Music
Hear selections from
Rosita Lee Melody Makers,
Alvirne High School
Vocalists, Cellist David
Chen, Guitar Army from
North Main Music and
more..

Fifty Shades of Radio: True
Stories of a Morning Radio
Guy being Wired, Tired and
Fired
Wednesday, June 11, 7PM

He's been buried alive, frozen alive
and had his life threatened at gunpoint.
He's also hung out with Jay Leno and
interviewed presidents and hundreds
of celebrities. After 43 years in the
radio business, Mike Morin is retiring
from his gig as morning show host for
WZID. Join him on his "No More Alarm
Clocks" Tour. He will have books for
sale and signing.

What's Your Conative Style? Find Out and Work More Easily and
Efficiently Every Day
Tuesday, June 10, 7PM

Your conative style is your preferred method of putting thought into action or how you
prefer to interact with the environment. Just like we all have differences in temperament
and personality, we also have differences in the way we process information, learn and



move through the world best. In this
presentation by Master Life Coach
Diane MacKinnon, MD, she'll go
through the four conative modes and
discuss each one and how you can
use this information to navigate your
work and personal life with more ease
and efficiency, increasing your
committment to goals and your
motivation. Please pre-register in
person, online or by calling the library
at 603-886-6030.

Journey Through the White
Mountains, with Photos,
History and Folklore
Wednesday, June 18, 7PM

Professional Photographer Dave Smith
will take you on a journey along the
mountain tops, waterfalls and trails of
NH's White Mountains. He will talk
about the area's early settlers who
made history, like Darby Field, the
Willey Family and Chief Chocorua, as
well as other events that took place in earlier centuries. At the end of the presentation
Dave will take questions about photography and history in the White Mountains.

Dave Smith's photos of the White Mountains will be on display throughout the month of
June in the Community Room.

The Customer is Always
Wrong, It's Not My Fault
Thursday, June 26, 4PM

Carl Lindeblade from the Hospitality
Management Department at UNH will
present a seminar on motivating staff to
provide excellent customer service.
Lindeblade began his hotel career at
the Balsams Resort in Dixville Notch
and for the fast 40+ years has
operated 3 and 4 Diamond hotels and
resorts. In addition to years of hands on experience, he brings a commitment to
community and industry service. Among his assignments he was a delegate to the 1995

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001aEraVOI86w17F7CAHfkHCp4gT7UTDN9LseRgAMloMyFBaWRhw-eWDlgu8lFPQ0MkeTSJjBG3l4ju2sbEinvPNZ7th7Qy1PraLyj2H20iON5vZ5GS8OV458D5YAX2O6PjH3-JZPbCVfJ-aQ2fTvUS_sippvaol6f1gS40hxmQat1LUkaoC5oZbqLCrQS-dqdtDpdSIxtHyGa41dolX0YGUKjECNuN-MI47fjJ-0huvJOCz0kR9bxje0aqyJi9Xm6jmY72nYfA_tpXV0TVJCQ7GqHAcROVC6XO&c=&ch=


White House Conference on Travel and Tourism, Interim Director of the NH office of
Travel and Tourism Development and has received many industry awards. Please pre-
register in person, online or by calling the library at 603-886-6030.

Library Garden Club
Tuesday, June 3, 5 - 6:30PM

The library gardens are once again in bloom and we are looking for
people interested in keeping them healthy and beautiful. We also plan to
have some more gardening related programs and discussions. This
meeting will be a working meeting, so bring work gloves, clippers, weed buckets and any
other useful tools. If you cannot make this meeting, but are interested in participating,
please contact Amy at amyfriedman@rodgerslibrary.org or by phone at 603-886-
6030.

Rain date is June 4th. 

Children's Summer Reading
Event Sign-up
Begins Monday, June 9, 9AM

Signup for Children's summer reading
events will begin on June 9th, online.
The events are already in the online
event calendar, so have a look now
and start figuring out which ones you
plan to attend.

Your Roots are Showing Garden Club
Fridays, June 6 - June 27, 4PM

Our garden club for kids ages 6-12 is back this June! Sign up online.

Imajine That Passes Now
Available
Wednesday, June 11, 7PM

The Imajine That Museum is an
interactive play space in Lawrence,
MA. Imajine That's "Imagination
Stations" include a child sized Whole
Foods® grocery store, a HUGE
dinosaur climbing structure, Between
the Lions® literacy area, Peep and the
Big Wide World® Science Station,
Lowell General Hospital Doctors Office
play area, and an arts and crafts area, just to name a few. The library has a pass that will
allow free admission for two adults and four children. Free or discount admission passes
for this and many other museums and attractions are available by advance reservation.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001aEraVOI86w17F7CAHfkHCp4gT7UTDN9LseRgAMloMyFBaWRhw-eWDlgu8lFPQ0MkU-EGkhv_Qw1pza7Og-qAatsYRZpB2dDQl3gx8H-KF6aJ9Y3H0AYNkRDwofrd0SOENtnjVOHxkuKKBIUHsMNtOhQpH7Nycc0EMju4z4G6p16CMwWmpGtt0pDrlg61-otyvx3S11Pwml1kS-yCfJLUGlf3oG2RWAd8-0R69s_BQ-gfZKH_RtxZqhtWMpviXKfCb1Fk_VCZ7a_Ea_JZjv-8bvhsN1hBA4iWTAWUVWe0OBk=&c=&ch=
mailto:amyfriedman@rodgerslibrary.org


Reserve online or call 603-886-6030 to reserve passes.

Second Hand Prose
Sunday, June 8, 11AM - 3PM
Thursday, June 12, 5PM - 8PM 

'Early Bird' admittance at 10AM Sunday granted to paid members of the Friends. You
may become a member at the sale for as little as $10. Please enter via the ramp at the
rear of the building. DONATIONS of DVDs, CDs, and gently used books are NEEDED and
may be brought to Second Hand Prose or to the Library during regular hours.

Additional June
Events

eBooks Drop-in Help
Mon 6/2, 7-8PM
Mon 6/9, 1:30-2:30PM
Mon 6/16, 7-8PM
Mon 6/23, 1:30-2:30PM
 
Paper Techniques
More Embellishments
Thu 6/5, 6:30PM
 
 

Free Film
Monuments Men
Thu 6/12, 6:30PM
 
Genealogy Club
Fri 6/13, 1:30PM
 
Pokemon League
Sat 6/14, 10-11:30AM
 
Gaming Day
Sat 6/14, 12-4PM
 
Book Discussion
Below Stairs
Tue 6/17, 1:30PM

Free Family Film
Willy Wonka and the
Chocolate Factory
Sat 6/21, 1PM

Beading Group
Not A Tila the Hun Bracelet
Sat 6/28, 9-12:45PM

Drop In Stitchers
Fridays, 9:30-11:30AM

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001aEraVOI86w17F7CAHfkHCp4gT7UTDN9LseRgAMloMyFBaWRhw-eWDmXNH3oIIq12QRo1uOmnJOl7E-Vpo_PL6IH6X-7WK5yzohZ_VlOt2Yd8bTVUQNe3UoDk1w6ir5xcG7VHmVzhkQ1at9Ozjs6zXHYKVEHUy7y9JIPCkKaCMQq8tKA6YSk-o8HXDxhBVwm4JUBVWolKY6lHOg0eD2ErtYigdfBE6V-Y8wqnTOfMWBGs3-qE49K4xg==&c=&ch=

